## WorkShop Minutes

January 3, 2018 6:00 p.m.

Superior Nickols opened the workshop with the pledge of allegiance. Present were: Clerk Maize, Treasurer Slee, Trustee Betts and Trustee Jelenek along with Township Attorney Lynn Bowne. Workshop was held in regards to the many uncertainties involving the road assessment decisions. Mr. Bowne was given the details, minutes, motions and tapes of several township meetings going back as far as 2014 until current and asked to review them and then attend this meeting with his opinions and possible steps of moving forward to resolve the situation. Mr. Bowne did reflect that certain steps and actions were not in place and that there are required steps by law that needed to be followed according to doing Special Road Assessments. Subdivisions are the main topic of this discussion and how to treat them more fairly when it comes to road work. Several residents were in attendance. Workshop closed at 6:55 p.m.

Carol Maize, Clerk